
Letter from the Home Secretary and
others to the CEO of Facebook

The letter, signed by Home Secretary Priti Patel, US Attorney General William
P. Barr, US Secretary of Homeland Security (Acting) Kevin K. McAleenan and
Australian Minister for Home Affairs Peter Dutton, concerns Facebook’s
‘Privacy First’ proposals.
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